
For More Information: 

Contact: Chris Baker, MMM Group 

T: 204.943.3178 or E: bakerc@mmm.ca

If you are unable to attend, view presentation 

boards and provide feedback online: 	

winnipeg.ca/PembinaRehab

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

Public Open House

Date:		 April 21, 2016

Time:		 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Location:	 River Osborne 			 
		  Community Centre		
		  101 Pembina Highway

Format:	 Drop-in

Pembina Highway Pavement Rehabilitation & 
Buffered Bike Lane Public Open House 

(from Grant Avenue to Osborne Street)

The City of Winnipeg invites you to a public open 

house to view presentation boards outlining the 

project, speak with project team members and 

provide feedback.

Project Background

The City of Winnipeg is rehabilitating Pembina 

Highway travel lanes and sidewalks, and adding 

buffered bike lanes between Arbuthnot Street 

(just south of Grant Avenue) and Osborne Street. 

Portions of Corydon Avenue and McMillan Avenue 

are also included. Join us at a public open house 

to view information about the project and provide 

feedback.
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